

# Meeting of Friends of AJS

## Minutes of the Fete meeting held on 19 June 2017

**Attendees:** Nicky Baker, Jenny Smith, Lauren Vinn, Tina Vinn, Anna Noble, Barry Lane, Nicol Gray, Joel Combes, Chris Holland

**Apologies:** Jeanette Green

Item No.		Action
1	<u>Welcome and Apologies</u> Apologies Jeanette green	<b>BL</b>
2	<p>Fete</p> <p>Primary purpose of meeting is for fete planning and updates</p> <p>Anna Update</p> <p>Decided this year to make tables available for people to collect if needed and used for own stalls.</p> <p>Pitches will be marked out by chalking on the chairs positioned.</p> <p>Cakes – slips and bags to be sent home - cakes will be put into EY classrooms on Friday as year group out on trip</p> <p>Tombola ticketing – Year 6 to ticket on the Friday in prep for Saturday</p> <p>Refreshments – will be separate but near to BBQ area - £1 per can - order will be reviewed closer to knowing weather forecast</p> <p>Wine or Water stall – Nicol to sort bags. We will need empty wine bottles. Barry to buy water</p> <p>Lucky Ducks – Joel sorted majority of prizes – few still to collect</p> <p>Play your cards right – Christ to ‘construct’ a display for game</p> <p>Straw bales – Chris will deliver Friday afternoon. Lyn (horses) will remove on day</p> <p>Tug of war – Nicky will arrange to get rope for SHSCC</p> <p>Arena – Majorettes, Choir, Tug of war. Nicky will sort a programme for day</p>	<p><b>BL</b></p> <p><b>AN</b></p> <p><b>AN</b> <b>NB</b></p> <p><b>NB</b> <b>AN/BL</b></p> <p><b>NG/BL</b></p> <p><b>JC</b> <b>CH</b> <b>CH</b></p> <p><b>NB</b> <b>NB</b></p>
3	We will meet from 9.30am onwards on day for prep/ set up	<b>ALL</b>
4	Date of next meeting – After fete meeting 10 <sup>th</sup> July, The George, Whittlesey	<b>ALL</b>